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17th July 2023 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to all our end of year events and as they are 
almost every day, we thought it best to put everything in one letter for ease of reference. 
 
Sports Days 
Just a reminder that we will be holding our annual sports days later this month: 
 

Monday 24th July in the morning Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Friday 21st July in the morning Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

 
As usual, the children will be representing their house teams: Radcliffe, Risley, Culcheth and Holcroft – 
historical families of Culcheth.  House points will be presented to children as part of the sports day 
activities. The winning house at the end of the year, after months of accumulating house points will 
have a special treat and be the team to be engraved on our new trophy. Each house will wear a 
particular colour: 
 

Radcliffe Risley Culcheth Holcroft 

    

 
Please ensure your child has a sun hat and water bottle that morning as well as their usual hoodie so 
they are ready for any type of weather.   
 
There are no restrictions on numbers for the sports day but you may wish to bring along a chair so you 
can enjoy the morning in comfort.   Younger siblings are more than welcome to join us as we usually 
have a toddlers’ race at the end.  Parents are welcome to also join in the parents’ race at the end of 
sports day. 
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The side gate by Year Six will be opened at 9:15am for a 9:30am start and we ask that all visitors access 
the school field from this point. 
 
It is hoped that the weather will be in our favour. Please keep your fingers crossed. 
 
Year Six Production and Awards Evening 
As I write this letter, I can hear Year Six singing their hearts out as they prepare for their end of year 
production on Wednesday 19th July.  Year 5 have the chance to watch the dress rehearsal at the high 
school on Wednesday morning before Year Six perform to their families in the evening.   
 
Please could we ask that the children arrive at the high school for 5pm and doors will open at 5:30pm. 
The performance is about 90 minutes and this will be followed by a beautiful awards ceremony which 
celebrates the unique qualities of every child in the class.  Once again there are no restrictions on 
numbers.  It does get rather hot so please bring some water with you and ensure your child has their 
water bottle too. 
 
Summer Projects Exhibition 
Children are asked to bring their summer homework projects into school on Friday 21st July and we 
would like to invite you at the end of the school day to come and see what they have produced.  It 
always amazes us how diverse their ideas are.   
 
The projects will remain in school so the children are able to do their presentations to their peers in 
small groups.  This is to support the children’s listening and speaking skills.  Projects will then be sent 
home on Monday 24th July.  
 
Books 
On Tuesday 25th July the children’s books will be sent home for you to share with your child and 
treasure for ever.  Please ensure that your child has a labelled plastic bag on this day so they are able to 
transport them home. 
 
Leavers’ assembly 
On Wednesday 26th July at 2pm, we will be having our annual Leavers’ assembly when we take the 
time to celebrate the achievements of all our children, but especially our Year Six Newchurch robins as 
they prepare to fly to high school.   
 
All classes will be performing on the stage and so we welcome parents or grandparents to join us for 
the occasion.  In order to ensure that we adhere to the fire regulations, we ask that only one person 
attends per child for children in Reception through to Year Five.  Year Six children may have two adults 
per child as this is their final assembly and leaving primary school is a rite of passage they would want 
to share with their loved ones. As is tradition, the first four rows of seats will be reserved for parents of 
Year Six pupils. 
 
School will finish at the normal time on Wednesday. 
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Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Diary of Dates 2022-2023 
 
Summer 2023 
 

When is it happening? What is happening? Who is involved? 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 Year 6 Performance and Award 
Ceremony from 5:30pm 

Year 6 and families 

Friday 21st July 2023 KS2 Sports Day (am) Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 
6 

Friday 21st July 2023 Reports out All classes 

Friday 21st July 2023 Summer Projects in and exhibition in 
the hall 

All classes and all 
parents/grandparents invited to 
see the exhibition after school. 

Monday 24th July 2023 KS1 Sports Day (am) Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Books sent home (please send a 
labelled plastic bag for transporting 

them home) 

All classes 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 Leavers’ Assembly at 2pm All classes 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 School closes  

 
 
 

 


